
 

 
 

Y5/6: 86.1% Well below! 

Y3/4: 97.3% Good 

Y1/2: 94.8% Below 

Reception: 100%       

FANTASTIC !!! 

 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

94.6% Below 
   

Yearly school 

attendance to date:         

96.9% 

Well done! 
 

Target: 96.6% - 
Expected Standard for all 

schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

16.11.18 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…….. 

What a day we have had. Spots everywhere and lots of laughs. A big thank you 

for your support with Children In Need today. We will let parents know the total 

raised on next week’s letterbox.  

 

Anti bullying Week is a national campaign for school children and all classes have joined in 

activities this week to think about how to keep each other safe.  

 

Please note, last day to send school photographs is Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 

Tuesday 11th Dec EYFS/KS1 Xmas performance 

@10am & KS2 performance 1.30pm 

Wednesday 12th December KS2 performance @ 6pm 

Thursday 13th December 2 Year olds and Nursery 

carols around the tree  

Friday 21st December Christingle and Carol service 

starts at 1pm – All welcome 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done! 

Kylan Rogerson – Mrs Jones  

Elliott Porcas – Miss Stonehouse 

Morgan Jones -Mr Fairbridge 

Mia Rogerson – Mrs Crame 

Rosie Oxendale – Mrs Norris 

 

 

 

 Robinwood Residential 

Just a final reminder to the Year 5 & 6 children attending 

Robinwood on Monday.  Please arrive at school for approx. 7.45am 

and DO NOT be late.  We will be leaving school at around 8-

8.15am.  Please ensure your child has all their luggage, kit and has 

an early night on Sunday. The staff attending Robinwood are Mrs 

Thornton, Mrs Norris and Miss Sheridan. We will return to school 

on Wednesday 21st November.  If anyone needs to speak to a 

member of the senior leadership or has any concerns during this 

time, please speak to Mrs Jones.  Mrs McCallum will also be 

available.  We hope the children attending the residential have a 

fantastic time and we can’t wait to hear all about it when they 

return.  

 

 

Working together to be the best we can be 

 
16.11.18  

  

 

 

Holidays are coming! 

As the festive season is fast approaching, we are       

accepting donations of raffle and tombola prizes for our 

Christmas Craft Fayre on Monday 10th December.  If you 

have any items for raffle prizes or any unwanted gifts for 

the tombola, please send them to school with your child.  

Any donations will be warmly received! Thank you  

 

 


